
Arbor PTO  

Winter/Spring Clothing Drive 

 

 
 

 

 

We want the things you don’t! 
January 23rd – February 10th 

Drop off box in front of the main office 
 

Arbor PTO is partnering with Schoola (www.schoola.com) for our clothing drive! 

What is Schoola? It’s a great way to raise funds for our school, while helping you get a start on your spring 

cleaning! Schoola collects pre-loved women’s and children’s clothes, shoes, and accessories, preps and sells 

them online, and gives 40% of the proceeds back to Arbor PTO to help fund programs for our kids. That’s $2 

out of every $5 earned back to our school.  

We even have our own Schoola web page where you can request more labels (for family and friends), track 

our progress, and see how your donations are selling online.  

Check it out: http://www.schoola.com/ and search Arbor Intermediate School 

Simply place your clothes in any bag, fill out and place the included 
label on the bag, and drop it off at school – we’ll take care of the rest!!  

 
Friends and Family are welcome to donate too!  

Just let us know if you need more labels! 
 

Questions??...... 
Email: arborpwaypto@gmail.com 
Phone/Text: Michelle at 973-477-6308 
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